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Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
Hello, There is no need for a mandated mask mandate. If someone chooses to wear a mask they can of their own free will. If 
someone chooses not to wear a mask they can of their own free will. These mandates are not necessary, not backed by any data 
(Even the CDC and other health agencies have gone back and forth on them proving there is nothing to back up the mandates), and 
are very divisive. There is not a mask mandate in the state of Maryland. Its sad to see states, cities, counties using state of 
emergency orders to be able to push their agendas and these mandates especially since we are going into year three of this. To be 
under a state of emergency for years is ridiculous and an abuse of the system. The amount of times that these agencies change their 
orders for everything really makes them look very incompetent. Mask mandates, along with the other mandates and lockdowns, 
have caused much more harm to society then any benefit. I would hope that everyone would do the right thing and not pass this. Let 
people live their lives.  
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Charles County, MD  
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